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Specialist Resource Provision HLTA required for June 2024
The Federation of Guardian Angels’ and Our Lady of Lourdes RCPS is seeking to appoint a HLTA who can join our Resource Provision team at Our Lady of Lourdes RCPS, covering a maternity leave from June 2024.
We can offer you:
· Delightful and happy children
· A dedicated staff who are supportive of one another
· Committed and supportive governors
· A Federation with an excellent reputation and an outstanding Catholic culture
· A clear commitment to continuing professional development.

The successful candidate will:
· Have a clear understanding and commitment to the Catholic ethos of our schools
· Have the expertise and experience of working with children with ASC and SALT
· Have excellent interpersonal skills in order to develop positive and professional relationships with children, parents, staff and external agencies
· Have the commitment to continue to develop their own professional development.
The application form and supporting documents can be downloaded from www.ololbury.com
Applications should be addressed to Mrs JE Davies, Executive Headteacher and sent by email to j.ensor@bury.gov.uk
Completed forms should be returned by: 12.00 noon on Monday 22 April 2024
Short listing: Wednesday 24 April 2024
Interview process: week commencing Monday 29 April 2024
Our Federation is committed to safer recruitment practice and pre-employment checks will be undertaken before any appointment is confirmed. The teaching posts are subject to an enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS). 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and we expect staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
Visits to the school are strongly encouraged. Contact the school office via telephone to arrange an appointment. Our Lady of Lourdes RCPS – 0161 761 2026
